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Antietam Fly Anglers
 Meeting

11/20/2020

In the November meeting, due to the presentation by Matt from the Feathered Hook Fly Shop, there were no meeting minutes.
Here are a few screen shots from Matt’s presentation.
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Antietam Fly Anglers 

Calendar:

January 21— Board meeting to discuss fund raising 
and future plans, and general discussion via Zoom 
about the good and bad fishing events for each 
member, as needed. There will also be the annual 
nomination and election of officers.  If you are 
interested in serving as an officer or on the board, 
please let us know and/or come to the meeting.
  

Calendar:

February 18— “Presentation by Bill Anderson, 
entitled, ‘Little Juniata—From Sewer to Class A’, via a 
Zoom meeting.
 
March 6-7— TENTATIVE— Lancaster Fly Fishing Show 
https://flyfishingshow.com/lancaster-pa/

March 13—TENTATIVE—Maryland Fly Fishing and 
Collectible Show https://marylandflyfishingshow.
com/
 
March 18— Meeting
 
April 15—No meeting due to Rendezvous
 
April 24—Rendezvous (tentative)
 
May 20— Meeting
 
June 17—Fishing at Mt. Aetna pond
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Troutbitten.com is essentially a repository for the numerous blogs 
that Dom has written.  Thus far he has written over 700 articles 
and the site also houses several educational videos.

Dom is a avid proponent of what he calls the “Mono-rig”.  It is a 
rig that is primarily used for nymphing, although there is some 
flexibility in the system that allows for using streamers and occa-
sionally dry flies.  The articles in the website do an excellent job of 
describing the system which essentially utilizes a very long mono-
filament leader with a sighter section and thin tippet.  
The goal of the system is to allow for a drag-free drift of the 
nymphs through the underwater strike zone.  As flyfishers we 
have always stressed the need for drag-free presentations of our 
dry flies but until the last few years there has been insufficient im-
portance of drag-free nymph presentations.  The Mono-rig and 
other “European” nymphing styles are designed to enhance the 
authenticity of our nymph presentations.

Not all of Dom’s articles are educational in nature.  Many of them 
are short stories that show his great love of flyfishing and the out-
doors.  Many of these are particularly enjoyable to read.

If you have not yet had the opportunity to read the articles on 
Troutbitten.com I would encourage you to do so.  You won’t regret 
it.

“Small Stream Review”
 
 https://www.troutbitten.com A review of Domenick 
Swentosky’s website and blog by Mike Saylor

Several AFA members have had the opportunity and 
pleasure of fishing with Domenick Swentosky, the owner 
of the Troutbitten.com website.  Dom is a well-known 
central Pennsylvania flyfishing guide who guides on 
Penns Creek, Spring Creek, the Little Juniata and other 
less well-known rivers.  Dom has been a flyfishing fanat-
ic since he was a kid.  As he got older he and several of 
his fishing buddies would commonly share their fishing 
experiences and observations by email.  As he became 
more and more skilled and knowledgeable more people 
inquired about his knowledge and eventually he decided 
to launch his website, Troutbitten.com, in2014.
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 “…it takes several years of serious fishing before a man learns 
enough to go through a whole season with an unblemished 
record of physical and spiritual anguish.”
—Ed Zern, Are Fisherman People? (1951)
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AFA information:
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Don’t forget to support your local
fly shops:
Beaver Creek Fly Shop 301-393-9090
Hunting Creek Outfitters 301-668-4333
White Fly Outfitters 304-876-8030

 
 

AFA  is on facebook

Just a reminder. 

The Potomac Float trip also had great 
weather.  Apparently the fish were enamored 

with the weather too since they weren’t 
 focusing on our flies.  Six of us floated from 

Taylor’s to Snyder’s landing under perfect blue 
skies.  Bob Davis caught a catfish and Darren 
caught a (very) smallmouth, but that was it.


